
    Media Release 
 

For Immediate Release          
March 18, 2019 

 
 

 
Grand Erie District School Board Seeks Input from Community on 
2019-20 Budget 
 
Brantford Ont. – As part of its 2019-20 Budget Consultation Process, Grand Erie District 
School Board is seeking input from a wide-range of stakeholders in preparing the Board’s 
budget for the upcoming school year.  
 
The 2019-20 Budget Survey, which opens today (March 18) and closes April 15, will 
gather information from students, staff, parents, school councils and community members. 
Reponses will help the Board identify priority areas for 2019-20 as well as those moving 
forward.  
 
“It’s important for us to hear from all of our stakeholders,” said Rafal Wyszynski, 
Superintendent of Business and Treasurer for Grand Erie. “Their input is critical and plays 
a key role in shaping our decisions as we examine all areas of the budget for next year.” 
 
A similar Budget Survey was conducted last winter in advance of the 2018-19 budget.  
 
Grand Erie’s 2019-20 budget will be presented to the Board of Trustees in June for final 
review and input.  
 
Find the 2019-20 Budget Survey here: 
https://snap.granderie.ca/snapwebhost/s.asp?k=155291674010. 
 
Grand Erie District School Board represents more than 25,000 students in 58 elementary 
and 14 secondary schools within the City of Brantford and the Counties of Brant, 
Haldimand, and Norfolk.  
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Contact:  
 
Kimberly Newhouse 
Manager of Communications and Community Relations 
Grand Erie District School Board 
349 Erie Avenue, Brantford, Ontario, N3T 5V3 
Office: 519-756-6301 ext. 281147 | Cell: 519-732-8540 
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https://snap.granderie.ca/snapwebhost/s.asp?k=155291674010

